

50 The Octagon, PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054, New Zealand Telephone: 03 477 4000, Fax: 03 474 3523 Email: dcc@dcc.govt.nz www.dunedin.govt.nz

22 March 2019

Dear

Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act (LGOIMA) request for the Beca Limited – Contamination Assessment, 270 Cumberland Street, Dunedin

I am writing in response to LGOIMA request of 5 March 2019. I wish to advise that you request has been declined under section 17(g) of the LGOIMA as the Dunedin City Council does not hold a copy of the Beca Limited, Contamination Assessment, Cadbury Factory, 280 Cumberland Street, Dunedin.

As your request has been declined, you are advised that you have the right to complain to the Office of the Ombudsman (0800 802 602) or e-mail: <a href="mailto:info@ombudsman.parliament.nz">info@ombudsman.parliament.nz</a>

Yours faithfully

ufeeul.

Wendy Collard

**Governance Support Officer**